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July 18, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Jeffrey C. Cohen 

Acting Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

RE:  Case 13-E-0041 – Massena Electric Department- Amendments to P.S.C. No. 2 - Electricity  

  

Dear Acting Secretary Cohen: 

 

  After discussions with Staff, Massena would like to withdraw the filing at this 

time so that it can study pricing options in more detail and develop a more focused proposal that 

would maximize benefits to the utility and potential customers.  
 

  Enclosed is Cancellation Supplement No. 18 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Electricity, 

effective September 1, 2013 in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 

Commission of the State of New York.  Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for the 

supplement. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

      Hudson River Energy Group  

                                                                                  for Massena Electric Department 

 

 

      Frank W. Radigan 

       

 

Enc.   
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